
 

Vacation 

Bible School 
The Parishes of Nativity of Our Lord, Prince of Peace, 

Queen of the Apostles, and Sacred Heart of Jesus  

are again hosting a Vacation Bible School!!! 

 
The week-long experience is for children from four years old through High School. 

Older Students will act as Aides and Assistant Co-Directors…a fun way to get service hours!!!! 

Parents are encouraged to register their children for five FUN-FILLED DAYS of exciting lessons in the faith, cool 

crafts, experiments, fun games, great music, creative skits, hands-on activities and snacks. 

 
The program will be held on: 

July 28th -August 1st, 2025 ~ from 9:30 am to 12:00pm 
Location: Nativity of Our Lord Parish Grounds at Holy Rosary Church and School, 

127 Stephenson Street, Duryea 
 

Don’t miss out on this spiritual journey! 
 

 

 

Vacation Bible School 2025 

PARTICIPANTS – Ages 4-11(Pre-K to Grade 6), STUDENT VOLUNTEERS – Ages 12-18(Grades 6-12) 

1st Child’s Name:   Age  Special Need or Allergy   

2nd Child’s Name: Age  _ Special Need or Allergy_  _ 

3rd Child’s Name:   Age  Special Need or Allergy   

Parent/Guardian Name:_    Are you able to volunteer?   

Address:   City:   Zip:    

Phone:  2nd Contact or cell number       

Parish or Church Affiliation        

 

There is NO registration fee, but I am able to help and am enclosing $  to help defray the 

cost of this project. 
 

Please return this form by July 21, 2025. 


